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OFFICIAL 

 
Enquiries: FOI@dpird.wa.gov.au 

Our ref: FOI2025-017 
 
 
Hanyu Liu  

 
 
Sent via email: helloluna520@gmail.com  
 
 
Dear Hanyu 
 
Freedom of Information – Access Application Acknowledgement Letter 
 
This letter is to formally advise you that your request to access documents under the 
Freedom of Information Act 1992 (WA) (FOI Act), was received and validated via 
payment by the Department of Primary Industries and Regional Development (DPIRD) on 
10 July 2025. 
 
The receipt for the application fee of $30.00 will be forwarded to you shortly.  
 
It is acknowledged that the scope of your application relates to 
 
 “Designated Inspector Oversight and Transparency 2023 -2025” more specifically 
outlined in your FOI Application form. 

 
DPIRD has 45 calendar days within which to process your Application (section 13(3) FOI 
Act), expiring on 24 August 2025. We will endeavour to provide you with the information 
as soon as practicable and, if possible, prior to that date.  
 
However, should more time be required to process your Application, DPIRD may apply 
to you and/or the Information Commissioner for an extension of time.  
 
If you have any questions or would like to discuss your application, please feel free to 
contact me on (08) 6552 1829 or by email at foi@dpird.wa.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Nicole Xanthis 
 
Nicole Xanthis 
A/Privacy and Information Access Manager 
Department of Primary Industries and Regional Development 
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